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From: pyopyo@eagleeyes.com.tw
To: Schuler, Kelly <NHTSA>; 
cc: chas@eagleeyes.com.tw; 
Subject: RE: Eagle eyes safety recalls
Date: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 5:48:23 AM


Hi Kelly,
 
We made a mistake again and we are very sorry for the delay.
Actually the reports were almost done by the end of 2008. But there is 
problem with regards to our internal process that causes the delay.
We will hand in the required reports in two days and will try our best to 
avoid same thing from happening again.
As to the contact person issue, we will offer you the updated information 
as soon as possible.
 
Best Regards,
 
Pyopyo Huang
Eagle Eyes Traffic Ind. Co., Ltd. 
Analyst / Sales Department
TEL +886-6-233-6618 ext 208
FAX +886-6-233-1522
Email pyopyo@eagleeyes.com.tw
 


From: Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov [mailto:Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 3:40 AM 
To: Chas Lee (Eagle Eyes) 
Cc: homy; eagle996@gmail.com 
Subject: Eagle eyes safety recalls
 
Hello Chas.
 
Sam Campbell told me I should get in touch with you.  Eagle Eyes has 3 
active safety recalls, 08V-053, 07E-074 & 07E-075, in which quarterly 
status reports are over due.  On March 17, I sent out 3 letters addressed to 
Mr. Kamarei (see attached).  He has not responded so far.  Please tell me if I 
should be contacting someone else and how I may get in touch with that 
person.
 
Thank you,
Kelly Schuler
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Recall Management Division
NHTSA/Enforcement/ODI, NVS-215
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE., W46-421
Washington, DC  20590
202-366-5227phone
202-366-7882 fax
Kelly.schuler@dot.gov
 





